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2021 Registration fee update 
 

Dear members, 

Thank you for your 2021 registration, your patience with the situation, and for your general support 

of our Club. It really is appreciated. 

As you know, restrictions forced an early end to our season. Most teams played only half of the 

matches that they would have in a full season. And the most common question we hear now is: “will 

there be some refunds?!”.  

For clarity, here’s the registration fees for season 2021 and the component that you paid to us. Full 

breakdown is available in your PlayFootball account 

CUFC registration fees 2021 

Age group Full rego fee 
Combined 

FFA/FNSW/NFA 
CUFC component 

U5-U8 $135 $64.15 $70.85 

U9 $140 $69.65 $70.35 

U10-U11 $150 $78.97 $71.03 

U12 $180 $78.97 $101.03 

U13-16 $190 $86.97 $103.03 

U17-U18 $215 $89.83 $125.17 

Intermediate, All age 
and O35 

$315 $172.07 $142.93 

    

 

Rebates from our governing bodies 

Hopefully you’ve seen recent emails from NFA related to refunds, but if you missed it, our governing 

bodies have determined the following refunds for you. 

• FFA – Nil 

• FNSW – Miniroos $2.66 (18%), Juniors $4.26 (19%), Seniors $13.38 (16%) 

• NFA – Nil for Mini/Juniors. $14.02 (25%) for seniors.  

The negligible FNSW rebate for Minis and Juniors is being retained by NFA to offset 2022 fees in 

general. So Miniroo and Junior players have not been provided any rebate by governing bodies. Note 

that if you are a parent who did not use the Active Kids Voucher, there is opportunity to have a small 

amount refunded. 

Senior players will be entitled to a $27.40 rebate which will be applied to the 2022 registration fee. To 

take advantage of this rebate, players must register to play in the 2022 season by 30th April 2022. If 

you’re not playing next year, the amount can be claimed in May 2021. See emails from NFA for more 

info. 
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Rebate on CUFC component 

The CUFC component of your registration fee covers referee fees, equipment, ground maintenance, 

field lighting, clubhouse electricity, presentation events, participation/team trophies and many other 

expenses. So, for us as a club, the much shorter season meant we have not incurred a full season of 

expenses.  

We’ve determined the impact of the reduced season on our financials and we’re happy to announce 

we can provide a rebate of 50% of the CUFC component.  

Miniroo U5-U11 - $35 

Youth U12-U16 - $50 

U17-U18 - $60 

Senior - $70 

This is the largest rebate of any club in NFA!! 

This rebate will be available as a discount on your 2022 registration fee. It must be applied during the 

registration process. More information about the process of claiming the rebates will be provided in 

our Rego Info doc for 2022. 

Members who are not able to return to CUFC in 2022 can contact us after the registration window to 

discuss a potential refund – or purchase of some merchandise?.. 

 

Enjoy the rest of 2021 and we do hope to see all members return in 2022. 

 

Regards, 

CUFC Committee 
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